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Holiday Schedule of CRO customer service
  
Dear Student! 

 

I would like to inform you that the opening hours of the customer service of the Central Registrar’s
Office during the festive period will be as follows: 

 

Monday, 20 December 2021.   9 am – 2 pm 
Tuesday, 21 December 2021.                     9 am – 2 pm 
Wednesday, 22 December 2021.  9 am – 2 pm 
Thursday, 23 December 2021.                   9 am – 11 am 
Friday, 24 December 2021.  CLOSED

Monday, 27 December 2021.                     9 am – 12 pm 
Tuesday, 28 December 2021.                    9 am – 12 pm  
Wednesday, 29 December 2021.  9 am – 12 pm
Thursday, 30 December 2021.  CLOSED
Friday, 31 December 2021.  CLOSED

 

Personal administration at the customer service is only possible after making an appointment
on time.pte.hu. [1]

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at the e-mail address infokti@pte.hu [2]or at 72 /
501-681.

 

I would like to draw your attention that the customer service will be closed from 30 December 2021
to 2 January 2022. From January 3, 2022 we are waiting for students according to the usual opening
hours, after making an appointment on time.pte.hu.

 

On behalf of all CRO staff, I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Yours faithfully,

Csukáné Jäckl Ildikó

Head of the Central Registrar’s Office 

rovat: Egyéb [3]
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